
PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER MEETING NOTICE 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

INTERSECTION SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

COUNTY ROUTE 4 (HOLMDEL ROAD), NORTH BEERS STREET,  

AND CRAPE MYRTLE DRIVE 

TOWNSHIP OF HOLMDEL, NEW JERSEY 
 

Monmouth County, in cooperation with the Township of Holmdel, the North Jersey Transportation 
Planning Authority, and the Federal Highway Administration will be hosting a Public Information 
Center meeting to inform local residents, officials, businesses and the general public of the intersection 
safety improvement project at the intersection of County Route 4 (Holmdel Road), North Beers Street 
and Crape Myrtle Drive in the Township of Holmdel. The project includes the construction of a single 
lane roundabout. The project is currently in the design phase and will be funded for construction with 
FHWA’s Highway Safety Improvement Program Funds.  

The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public of the project’s purpose and need, proposed design, 
progress to date and the federal process/requirements for construction This meeting is being conducted 
in conformance with Federal and State regulations and is open to all members of the public. County 
engineering staff, a NJTPA representative and the consulting design engineer will be available to 
answer questions.   
 
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 
Time: 5 pm – 7 pm (presentation followed by Q&A)  
Place: Holmdel Township Municipal Building, 
 4 Crawfords Corner Road, Holmdel Township, NJ 

Written comments will be accepted through Friday, April 19, 2024.  Comments may be mailed, faxed, 
or emailed to: 
 
Robert Strang-Wolf, P.E.   
Monmouth County Division of Engineering & Traffic Safety 
Hall of Records Annex, 3rd Floor 
1 East Main Street 
Freehold, NJ 07728 
Fax 732-431-7765 
engineer@co.monmouth.nj.us 
 

 

  
 


